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TO: 
 

MAYOR J. LEHMAN AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL  
 

FROM: K. DATEMA, MANAGER OF RECREATION AND CULTURE FACILITITES, EXT 
4799 
 

NOTED: 
 

R. BELL, DIRECTOR OF RECREATION AND CULTURE SERVICES 
 
D. MCALPINE, GENERAL MANAGER OF COMMUNITY AND CORPORATE 
SERVICES 
 
M. PROWSE, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER  
 

RE: 
 

MOTION 20-G-246 CONCERNING 400-CUP POND HOCKEY TOURNAMENT  

DATE: 
  

JUNE 7, 2021  

 
The purpose of this Memorandum is to provide members of Council with an update concerning motion 20-
G-246 related to the 400-Cup Pond Hockey Tournament.   
 
Motion 20-G-246 directed staff in the Recreation and Culture Department to work with the 400-Cup 
Organization on the feasibility of Barrie hosting a pond hockey tournament in 2022. 
 
The 400-Cup Organization focuses on the fun of sport and the experience of special events and 
tournaments.  Over the COVID-19 pandemic, they have offered skill development camps and plan to 
provide tournaments and special events with a focus on community involvement. 
 
Recreation and Culture Services staff met with the 400-Cup Organization on several occasions to discuss 
the feasibility and considerstions related to the required infrastructure such as water, lighting, parking, 
storage, location and security of the ice rinks for the event.  
 
After consideration, the 400-Cup Organization has identified the Barrie Community Sports Complex (BCSC) 
as the location for the event as it offers the required infrastructure needed to plan and host the event.  The 
anticipated event dates are as follows: 
 

Date: Group: Daily Hours: 
January 28 – 30, 2022 Adult 3 on 3  Friday & Saturday 7:00 a.m. – 8 p.m., 

Sunday 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. February 4 – 6, 2022 Youth 3 on 3 
 
Recreation and Culture Service staff will continue to work with the 400-Cup Organization, assisting with the 
facility rental contract and associated permits for the event.  Further updates will be provided closer to the 
date of the event.  
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